
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The seasonal dog ban at the Upper Truckee
Marsh – aka Barton Meadow – is over.

• There will be a public hearing before the Truckee Planning
Commission  on  Aug.  20  at  6pm  about  the  Tahoe  Donner
Association marina facility improvement project. The meeting
is at council chambers, 10183 Truckee Airport Road.

• Sunset magazine’s August issue has a spread on Tahoe –
talking to three “experts”. But two of them are from Truckee.
Someone should tell Sunset that Truckee is not in the Lake
Tahoe Basin.

• Check out Jack Durst’s recap of Hot August Night’s in South
Lake Tahoe:
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